
August 28th, September 11th, 
September 18th

HOME GAMES:

Restrictions from Governor DeWine:
T A L W A N D A  H O M E  F O O T B A L L  G A M E S

Only 350 total tickets will be available for family
members of dressed or participating (Football, Cheer, or
Band) students. 
ALL tickets must be purchased before the game.  There will be

no tickets for sale at the game.

No senior passes will be accepted

No staff passes (must show a ticket to enter the facility) Only

staff with a child participating can show their badge (these staff

have already been contacted)

Self check for wellness/symptoms prior to arrival.  Do not attend

if you present symptoms for CV-19.

You must wear a mask or face covering the entire game 
Please keep 6 feet of distance from non-family members 
NO standing along the fence - you must be seated unless you are

using the restroom or going to the concession stand.

The walkway between the field and home stands will be

CLOSED.

Bleachers and chairs are marked with BLUE tape, that is where

you can sit.

No congregating before or after games.

Please practice hand washing/hand sanitizing

Concessions will be available at the game (only prepackaged

food and drinks available). 

Go directly to the concession stand, you wear a mask while

waiting in line, please stand 6 feet apart (there is red tape down 6

feet apart). Then bring your food back to your seat to eat or

drink. 
After you have finished your food or drink please put your mask

back on and continue watching the game.

Restrooms will be available, please wear a mask!


